
 
 
 
 
 

         

 
 
Dear IPS Community, 
 

Working Bee this Sunday 12th November 9am – 12pm. Urgent help required. 
 
Although this is promoted as the Grade 1 Working Bee all are welcome. If you have not 

attended a Working Bee this year, please come. If you have! Great - consider coming twice. 

This is the weekend before the School Fair so please come along and help make our school 

look the best it can be. There is plenty to do. Grounds work, garden maintenance, rubbish 

removal, edging around the synthetic soccer pitch and a myriad of other things – Mr McKay’s 

list is a kilometre long and growing by the day. 

 

School Fair November 18th 2pm – 7pm  
 
This is the last week for bidding online for Silent Auction items and purchasing  Money 

Vouchers and Discounted All Day Ride Bracelets. 

Discounted All Day Ride Vouchers and Children’s Money Vouchers will be available for sale 

through try bookings. https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=166995&   

Children’s Money Voucher Books are only for purchase online and will not be available on 

Fair Day. This year you can purchase a money voucher booklet for $15 and get $20 value. 

The money vouchers can be used on all stalls and amusements, with the exception of Pizza, 

Hot Chips Henna, Brik a Brak and Student Stalls. All Day Ride Bracelets are for online sale 

at $30 and $35 on the day.  

All Bracelets and Voucher Books purchased online will be sent home with your families 

oldest Ivanhoe Primary School child on Thursday November 16th and Friday 17th, before for 

the Twilight Fair or they can be collected from the rides booth on Fair Day. All Day Ride 

Bracelets will enable your child to go on all the amusement rides mentioned below as many 

times as they like. 

Have you checked out the Silent Auction yet? New items have been added, including Class 

Artwork! We are almost a quarter of the way to the Auction fundraising goal, can you help us 

reach it? Visit https://www.32auctions.com/ips2017   to bid, or choose Buy Now and collect 

your item right away. Bidding pauses this Sunday at 9pm, then resumes on Fair day. 

 
Hats, Hats and more hats 
 
A sizable pile of hats is growing in lost property as well as on the chair outside the office. 

This means many children are unable to play in the non-shaded areas or they have a spare 

hat. Please come and claim your property. If it’s named it is easier to find. 

 
 
 

  
www.ivanhoeps.vic.edu.au 

ivanhoe.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

T: (03) 9499 1880 | F: (03) 9499 6784 

OSHC: (03)9499 5226 

https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=166995&
https://www.32auctions.com/ips2017


Laundry Baskets 
 
Each class has a white laundry basket to put their lunch boxes in and clothing if removed 

over the course of play. Please encourage your child to use the laundry basket so lunch 

containers do not end up lost or used as toys elsewhere in the school grounds. 

Cyber Safety  
 
The last two years has seen a big push at our school for digital learning technologies. Work 

in the classrooms has focused on cyber safety, netiquette and appropriate online 

behaviours. The Years five and sixes will shortly have a visit from Leading Senior Constable 

Tracey PORTER our local Victoria Police Youth Resource Officer who has 27 years of 

policing experience - 23 years working in child abuse.  She has expertise in cyber safety 

such as sexting/bullying/apps/social media.  She will speak with students on the 23rd 

November to educate them on how to stay safe online and the legalities of bullying and other 

antisocial behaviours.   

She will also provide an opportunity to speak with interested parents at an early evening 

forum on the same day at 5.30pm and advise on what apps the kids are using, what apps 

are potentially dangerous as well as provide invaluable tips to be able to support children 

online.   

There is no charge for this. The Year 5 and 6 student sessions augment the curriculum 

program and the parent and community session is to provide parents with an opportunity to 

glean some valuable advice and insight into a topic that is unfortunately part of the world our 

children are growing up in.  

Tracey has presented to many schools both primary and secondary as well as community 

groups. The feedback from other schools has been very positive.  

 

5.30 PM in The Collaboration Space / Multipurpose Room. 

*Please note the Parent Evening is Adults only 



Remembrance Day is Saturday the 11th November. 
 
In 2017, 11 November marks the 99th anniversary of the Armistice, which ended the First 

World War (1914–18). Each year on this day, Australians observe one minute’s silence at 11 

am, in memory of those who died or suffered in all wars and armed conflicts. Lest we forget. 

 

Thank you  

Mark Kent 

Principal 

 

 

Ivanhoe Primary is committed to safety and wellbeing of all children and young people. This 
will be the primary focus of our care and decision-making.  

Ivanhoe Primary has zero tolerance for child abuse.  

Ivanhoe Primary is committed to providing a child safe environment where children and 
young people are safe and feel safe, and their voices are heard about decisions that affect 
their lives. Particular attention will be paid to the cultural safety of Aboriginal children and 
children from culturally and/or linguistically diverse backgrounds, as well as the safety of 
children with a disability. 

Every person involved in Ivanhoe Primary has a responsibility to understand the important 
and specific role he/she plays individually and collectively to ensure that the wellbeing and 
safety of all children and young people is at the forefront of all they do and every decision 
they make. 

 

Music Events Term 4 
 
Coming Attractions 
 
I.P.S. Twilight Fair & Music Festival 
We have a spectacular line up of bands 
performing at the fair this year. 
They include:  
Joe Camilleri and Associates 
VooDoo 
Triple Sifted 
Anna Cordell 
The Society 
The All Stars Parent Party Band including 
special guest singer Atlanta Coogan 
Fantastic student rock bands from our 
wonderful year five and six cohort. 
 

Strings Night  
Thursday December 14th 
7pm – 9pm 
Featuring:  I.P.S. Orchestra 
Grade Two Strings 
Grade Three Corelli Strings 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHILD SAFETY: Protecting children from abuse is our responsibility. 

Values:   

Confidence, Independence, Persistence, Resilience, Respect  

 



Wellbeing Week 
Year Ones and Twos will be having a cameo performance in week nine at the school assembly to 
introduce Wellbeing Week.   
Choir 
The Choir will be finishing for the year with a lovely concert at Blue Cross Aged Care Centre on 
Thursday December the 7th.  I will be sending a permission note home in the next few weeks. 
Graduation 
There will be a wonderful performance by our sensational year sixes at their Graduation.  The 
students always prepare a song which is accompanied by a student band.  It is always a fitting and 
enjoyable farewell.  
  
Yours in Music, 
Marie Morrow 
 

 

 

Event Dates Information 

RAFFLE TICKET SALES Oct 12th – 

Nov 3rd  

Office enquires- CLOSED Please return Tomorrow 

Friday the 10th 

SILENT AUCTION Oct 15th 

-  Nov 12th  

http://32auctions.com/ips2017 

CLOSES Sunday 

RIDEBRACELETS/VOUCHERS Oct 23rd – 

Nov 11th  

https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=166995 

CLOSES Saturday  

TWILIGHT FAIR Nov 18th  http://ivanhoeps.vic.edu.au/  

  

http://32auctions.com/ips2017
https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=166995
http://ivanhoeps.vic.edu.au/


 

 

 

P.E   Marcus V 3/4P 

For the speed and precision he demonstrated while fielding in Cricket. 

Superb! 

4R   Kostantinos A 

For showing impressive public speaking skills. Kosta always uses a loud speaking voice and 

consistent eye contact to engage and entertain his audience. Great public speaking skills Kosta! 

2L   Foteini A 

You bring humour, wonder and awe to our classroom. Your quiet confidence is delightful. 

FC   Jasmine K 

Your writing is improving so much. Mrs Costa is so proud of your amazing efforts. Keep up the 

wonderful work and effort! 

5H   Joshua M 

For thinking flexibly and confidently sharing with his group during Coding & Robotics sessions. 

FMJ   Juhananh Q 

For your increased confidence in completing class activities with great effort and on time. You are a 

super worker. 

 

1/2O   Eugenie Y 

For your growing confidence in the classroom. Mr O’Callaghan is really impressed with your efforts at 

speaking English in the classroom. Keep it up! 

1D   Sam R 

For using the language clues around the classroom to help you speak Italiano! 

MUSIC   Joshua F 5S, Olivia B 5M 

For being versatile and adaptable in a wide variety of rehearsal forums.  Outstanding effort. 

4C   Lucas B, Aleksandra G, Ben P, Shyla R, Sylvie T, Amy Z 

for the wonderful and independent way you are continuously learning, always questioning your 

thinking, going above and beyond expecations and using a range of strategies to push your learning 

further. 

 



6V   Nellie H 

Congratulations Nellie for gathering data using all the senses during your Literacy Circle book, 

‘Counting by 7’s’. Nellie, your ability to make comment about the mature themes which weren’t 

directed stated in the book was both engaging and interesting. You can tell you enjoy reading a good 

book! Fantastic work! 

6SR   Saskia C 

Congratulations Saskia on remaining open to continuous learning by asking questions and seeking 

and enjoying new challenges.  

3/4P   Martin H 

Responding to new academic challenges with enthusiasm.  

 

 

3C   Alana L 

For her attitude during maths sessions. You are always up for a challenge and are ready to try 

something else when our first try doesn’t work out. Well done! 

2G   Flynne P 

Flynne, your persistent attitude towards your writing and editing this year has been wonderful! You 

have really taken feedback on board and now make attempts at editing your work, slowing down and 

checking for any avoidable errors. We are so proud of how far you’ve come! Well done! 

6HP   Chris Y 

For outstanding improvement in his division skills this semester. 

5E   Lulu X 

For always trying your best with all of your work. It is fantastic to see how you persist when learning 

new and challenging information. 

4M   Charlotte S 

For making a wonderful start to Grade 4 at Ivanhoe Primary. You have been working hard and have 

already made some new friends. We are so happy to have you in 4M! 

6SR   Asterix B 

Well done Asterix  on this Semester on lifting the quality and accuracy of your work. 

FH   Brian W 

For showing great persistence to become a superstar writer!! 

FS   Asiya S 

For trying your best at everything you do. What an amazing role model you are! 

 

 

 



3M    Angela Z 

For settling into 3M and IPS so quickly this term. You have made new friends and adapted to our 

class routines very well. Well done Angela and welcome to IPS! 

1D   Ethan Z 

For always being so kind to others. We are so lucky to have you in 1D. 

5S   Hunter D 

For ‘Thinking Interdependently in cooperative learning activities’. You were focused and helpful when 

coding the Sphero robot to be a fortune teller. Excellent effort Hunter! 

1H   Ruth C 

For the beautiful way you are getting along with others. You have made so many new friends this 

year. 

2H   Jude F 

Speaking with respect to others and listening with interest. 

 

  



Friday after School Icy Pole 
Sales 

Canteen will be open for icy pole 
sales each Friday afternoon from 

3.30pm -3.50pm for Term 4. 
Sorry no sales 17/11/17 

Have you got 30 mins to spare on a Friday 

at pick up time, to help with icy pole sales? 

Join our roster of 2-3 people – with only 6 

weeks left of term, we won’t need you 

every Friday, so just let us know which one!  

 

Parent Roster 

Date Name 

Fri 10th  Nov Anna W 
HELP NEEDED    
 

Libby M 
Tania S 

 

Mon 13th  Cat A 
HELP NEEDED  

 
Tues  14th Nov  

David C 
HELP NEEDED  

 

Wed 15th  Nov 
Sindy 
HELP NEEDED  
 

Thurs 16th  Nov Nicole H 
Amanda H 
Liz L 

 
Fri 17th   Nov 
Snack Counter 
Sales Only 

FAIR 
PREPARATIONS 
NO LUNCHES 

 

 
 

Please see the roster for 
times when help is needed 
next week or let us know 
when YOU are available. 

Contact Jenny 
on 94991880 

or 
canteen mobile 
0412 348 554 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen Diary Dates 
NOVEMBER 
17th  No Lunches 

Snack Sales only 
due to Fair Preparations 
 

23rd  Orders CLOSE 
For  

Italian Day Lunch 
at 11.59pm 
No Late orders accepted 
 

29th  Italian Day Special 
Lunch 
Pre orders only 
 

DECEMBER 
15th  Last Day for 

Lunch Orders for 
2017 

IPS Canteen News   Phone 94991880  Canteen mobile 0412 348 554 

Order online  www.myschoolconnect.com.au/ivanhoe by 8.45am on the day 
 

 
Here’s a great Recipe to Bake for the Fair Cake 
Stall 
Donna Hay’s Orange Poppy Seed Cake 
Cake 
1/3 cup poppyseeds 
¾ cup milk 
2 cups self-raising flour 
200g softened, diced butter 
finely grated zest from one large orange 
half a cup of caster sugar 
3 free-range eggs 
½ cup freshly squeezed orange juice 
syrup 
½ cup caster sugar 
3/4 cup freshly squeezed orange juice 
shredded zest from one large orange 
 

Preheat oven to 160C and grease and line a 20cm round cake tin. 
Mix milk and poppyseeds in a small bowl; set aside. 
Place butter, sugar and rind in bowl of electric mixer and mix until combined. 
Scrape down sides of bowl, then beat in eggs one at a time. 
Add flour, orange juice, and milk poppyseed mixture and stir until just 
combined. 
Scrape into the pan and bake for around 40-50 minutes  
Meanwhile, make syrup: place all ingredients into small saucepan and stir over 
low heat until sugar dissolves. 
Increase heat and boil for five minutes or until thick. Stain syrup and reserve 
shredded zest 
When the cake is cooked, leave it in the tin and pour the syrup over. Leave the 
cake to cool and then turn onto serving Platter, decorate with the reserve 
shredded zest (optional) 
 

Serve warm or cold with thick cream if you like 

http://www.myschoolconnect.com.au/ivanhoe

